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PORTION OF US 380/US 377 TO CLOSE INTERMITTENTLY NEXT WEEK

Jan. 11,2023

DENTON COUNTY — Weather permitting, The Texas Department of Transportation (TXDOT) willintermittently
close portions of US 380/US 377 between Riverside Drive and Fishtrap Road from 9 p.m. Sunday, Jan. 15 to 6
am. Monday, Jan. 16. This work will continue nightly at the same time through 6 a.m. Wednesday, Jan. 18.

‘This closure will allow crews to prepare the road for Phase Il of construction of the US 330 Improvement Project”,
‘which will shift the traveling public from the north side of US 377/US 380 to the south side.

Drivers should expect delays and plan ahead for extra travel time in this area
Message boards will be placed to alert drivers of upcoming construction activiies.
Backups are possible and motorists are encouraged to seek altemate routes.

“This upcoming traffc shiftis for the western portion of the US 380 improvement project only, which began in
January 2021 and spans from Loop 288 to Fishtrap Road/Moseley Road. Traffic shifts for the eastern portion of the
project, which continues to the Collin County Line, are not scheduled at this time.

TXDOT is urging motorists to use caution in the work zone. Visit wviw DriveTexas org for the latest road closures on
this project and others.

For media inquiries, contact TXDOT Public Information Officer Kendeall Kirkham Sloan at Kendall Sloan@txdot gov
or (214) 320-4403.
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